
June 2020 
Each day an all-church email is being sent to the YFC congregation.  If you are not receiving one, perhaps it is 

because we do not have an email address for you.  If that’s true and you have one, please call the church office and 

share it with us.  We want to include you in our daily updates of the life of our church.   

 

Our church board has decided that we should begin gathering again for worship on Sunday, May 31. By the time 

you receive this newsletter we may have already begun. If you would like to attend a service at the church you will 

need to contact the church by phone or email. When you contact us, let us know how many will be joining you so 

that we can make sure to reserve seats for everyone in your party. Or, if you’re coming alone, let us know that and 

we  will reserve a seat just for you. 

  

We have officially gotten word that District Quiz has also been cancelled which means our children’s quizzing 

program has concluded for the 2019-2020 year.  Although this is not how we wanted our year to end, we wanted to 

congratulate our children quizzers for all their hard work and dedication this year.  These quizzers have memorized 

all twenty verses and did fantastic at all quizzes.  JD Garrett, Lilly Thomas, Bella Stewart, Austin Smith, Addin 

Terrell, and Kinleigh Rodriquez.  When you see these quizzers, tell them what a great job they did this year.  Our 

next stop in the Bible starting in August is Exodus.  We are so excited to share another exciting year with the chil-

dren’s quizzers and as always thank you for trusting us and sharing your kiddos with us.  Christine Smith, Christi-

na Stewart, Pastor Kayla 

  

Is your Sunday School class holding class online? Contact your teacher for information.   

 

Celebrate Recovery has began to meet back in the building for the large group and small group.  Please be pray-

ing for this ministry as they continue to navigate meeting together through this time as well as keeping all the par-

ticipants safe. 

  

Good News!  We continue to hear stories of how God is working through the services and working through each 

other during these times.  We love to hear these stories of how God is working.  Keep them coming! 

  

Our Congregation is staying connected. During this health crisis, Sandy Hoskins has helped to develop a team of 

people who are making weekly phone calls to Sunday School class members. Their objective is to keep us  con-

nected. This  

Connection team is composed of: Jennifer Fessler (Adult Forum), Scott Sackett (Kingdom Builders), Carl Odle 

and Evelyn Cope (Friendship), Jenny Reynolds (Kumjoynous), Donna Keesee and Susanne Murray (Oasis) and 

Sandy Hoskins who is calling all of our SS teachers. Thanks for helping to keep us connected!  
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